
Millennium Physicians 
Respiratory & Sleep Disorder Specialists 

SLEEP STUDY NO-SHOW/CANCELLATION 
POLICY 

In the event that your physician orders a sleep study, please be aware of the following policy: 

In order to better serve all patients, please be advised that cancellations or rescheduling of 
sleep studies must be done 24 hours prior to your scheduled appointment, or by Friday morning 

before 12:00 pm if scheduled for a Saturday, Sunday, or Monday night.      
In the event you do not cancel or reschedule within the allotted time period, you could be 

charged a fee of $250.00, (or a $100.00 fee for an HST).  

This is the cost of paying the sleep lab technician and being unable to utilize that night for other 
sleep studies. If you are charged the no-show fee, payment will be expected prior to 

rescheduling appointment.  

If you have any additional questions or concerns, please have them addressed with the Sleep 
Center Manager prior to allotted time for cancellations or reschedules. 

To cancel or reschedule your sleep study, 
call 281-296-8788 ext. 7529.  

Thank you, 

Rachel Wright, RPSGT, RST 

 Sleep Center Manager 

rwright@mphcc.com 

Patient Signature:______________________________________Date:____________ 

Witness Signature:_____________________________________Date:____________ 
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